
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELATION OF A REGULAR COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
The Board of Park Commissioners of the Glencoe Park District has canceled the May 7, 2024 regular 
Committee meeting that was to be held at 999 Green Bay Road, Glencoe, IL 60022. 
 

s/s Lisa M. Sheppard, Secretary 
Glencoe Board of Park Commissioners 

 
 
March 19, 2024 


